
WELCOME BACK TO SEMESTER 2 
Students are back in action!! 
With a new year comes new procedures and rules, and 2020 is no different. Middle School students 
were welcomed back in January with two new and updated rules and procedures. Students will no 
longer be allowed to bring a regular sized backpack into the classroom. Sling or string bags (small 
bag) are the only types of bags permitted. Also, students are only allowed to use clear bottles during 
the school day to stop pop, coffee, etc. liquids from being brought and possibly spilt in classrooms. For 
any questions about these new rules and procedures please contact the Middle School Office. 
WELCOME BACK!! 
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School Contact 
Information: 

2201 North Locust 
Street - Wahoo, NE  
68066 

(402) 443-3101 

FEBRUARY DATE 
REMINDERS: 

• MS PTO Meeting - Feb. 
10th @ 7:00 PM 

• Feb. 20th/21st - NO 
SCHOOL 

ATHLETIC & ACTIVITIES 
DATES: 

• MS Girls BB - Feb. 10th 
@ North Bend Central - 
5:30 PM  

• MS Girls BB - Feb. 11th 
@ Platteview - 4:00 PM 

• MS Wrestling - Feb. 13th 
HOME Quad - 5:00 PM 

Check out full schedules on 
the school website under 
“Activities Calendar” 

WHAT’S UP!? 
Recent Happenings  
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PRINCIPAL’S PAGES 

 Flu Information & 
Academic Awards 

Announced  
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ANNOUNCEMENTS  

More Awards & Office 
Reminders
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  January/February - 2020 School News 

Wahoo Middle School 
Inspiring our students to thrive, BE AWESOME & Kind!!



MIDDLE SCHOOL “HAPPENINGS”   
This is what’s going on at Wahoo Middle 
School  

Winter MAP Testing - Students finishing up our annual 
localized testing during the month of January. MAP 
testing is used in the core areas (Language Arts, Math, & 
Science) as a measure of student growth throughout the 
school year. MAP testing is done in the Fall, Winter, and 
Spring months. It’s fantastic data for teachers to measure 
students. 
Coffee Fundraising Incentives - Various incentives were 
given away to a number of students from the annual 
coffee fundraiser. Individual students received Amazon 
and Dairy Queen gift Cards and homeroom classes 
received donuts and a pizza party for their collaborative 
efforts of selling the most bags per homeroom class. 

Geo Bee Winners - Congratulations to this year’s Geo 
Bee top performers:  Runner Up - Hailey Pfligler & 
Champion - Nathan Ericksen (Pictured Top Right) 
Grab & Go Breakfast - The Middle School “Grab and Go 
Breakfast” is back! On Mondays and Fridays students are 
offered the opportunity to eat a light breakfast in their 
homeroom classrooms. This is a quick and easy way for 
students to eat breakfast. Talk to your child about “Grab 
and Go Breakfast”. If you have any questions please 
contact the Middle School Office. 
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STAFF SPOTLIGHT - JODI FOXWORTHY (SECRETARY) 

Years with WPS:  9  

Hometown:  Bassett, NE 

College/University Attended:  UNK and CCC- Hastings 

Hobbies:  Gardening, Reading, & Yoga 

Interesting fact about Ms. Foxworthy:  I love music and attending 
concerts.



PRINCIPAL’S PAGES 
Help reduce the spread of flu this season & 2nd Quarter Academic Awards 

 

Flu season is not done yet. The following are basic and easy ways to fight the flu: 

• Eat a Healthy Diet (Fruits & Veggies) 

• Drink Plenty of Water  

• Always Wash Up 

• Encourage hand washing.. kids touch everything!! 

2nd Quarter High Honor Roll Students - 6th Grade (GPA 3.92-4.0) 
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2nd Quarter High Honor Roll Students - 7th Grade (GPA 3.92-4.0) 

2nd Quarter High Honor Roll Students - 8th Grade (GPA 3.92-4.0) 
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2nd Quarter Honor Roll Students (GPA 3.5-3.91) 

Good Attendance Awards… 2nd Quarter - Semester 1 

& Attendance 
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Recent Awesome Board Winners… students being AWESOME  
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**MS OFFICE NEWS FLASH** 
‣ Reminders from the office: 

• If your child is leaving early or coming in late please remind them to sign in or 
out in the office. 

• Please make sure you notify the office if your address, email or phone numbers 
changes. 

• Any questions?  Never hesitate to call, if I don’t know the answer, I will find someone 
who does!   (402)443-3101 

‣ Reminders from Nurse Trutna: 

• If your child is feeling ill we request that they come to the Nurse’s office before 
contacting a parent.  We ask for your help by encouraging them to go to the Nurse’s 
office before you come to pick them up. 

• Students need to be fever free without reducing medics for 24 hours before returning to 
school. 

• If at any time during the year your child is diagnosed with a communicable disease, 
please let Nurse Trutna know. 

Please try and read email messages 
sent home from the school…. always 

important to keep updated  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HELPFUL 
INFORMATION & 
LINKS 
www.wahooschools.org 

Middle School Daily 
Announcements:  https://
goo.gl/6aSJ63 

Lunch Calendar:  https://
goo.gl/DqnEYB 

IXL Link:  https://www.ixl.com/signin/
wahoops 

Twitter:  Wahoo Public Schools 
@wahoopublic 

More Wahoo Middle School 
information:  https://goo.gl/
gyYdap 

Wahoo Public Schools 
“Activities Calendar”:  https://
goo.gl/ZwCaju 

Power School:  https://
wahoo.powerschool.com/public/ 

 

Reminder! 
Keep collecting Box 
Tops and receipts 
from Corner 
Market and 
SunMart. There is a 
collection point in 
the office. 

Free Clothing Closet  
Calvary Church - 558 W. 

16th Street, Wahoo 
2nd Sunday of Each Month  

**Free clothes, shoes, 
hats, coats, books, etc.  

No donations are being 
taken at this time.
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